

Heritage Newsletter January 2021



Wednesday, January 13, 2021 **Meeting**Information

The meeting will be held via Zoom. The Board meeting begins at 6 pm. The general membership meeting starts at 7pm. However, you may join the call at any time because the call-in information is the same for both meetings. Zoom logon details will be sent to members by email shortly before the meeting.

Please Note NEW Zoom Information change

Heritage Guild is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Topic: Heritage Guild's Zoom Meeting

Time: This is a recurring meeting Meet anytime

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87168161252?pwd=dUNEVXpZSk9NTGRROFVzcmdy S1JhUT09

Meeting ID: 871 6816 1252

Passcode: 154066

Our Zoom meeting information has changed so that we should not need to be admitted by the host. Members should be able to join the meeting just by clicking the https: link.

If you have Zoom loaded onto your computer you can also click on Join Meeting, enter the meeting ID, and then enter the passcode.

If there are problems starting or while the meeting is in progress text Carolyn at 303-918-6534.

Meeting Demo

CHALLENGE FOR JANUARY 13, 2021 MEETING
Phyllis Vandehaar



Our next Heritage monthly meeting on January 13, 2021 will feature an Interesting

art challenge from Phyllis Vandehaar. This time we will be stretching our creativity by using shapes as a foundation for a painting. Please go to https://www.heritage-guild.com/january-art-challenge.html for details



President's Message

Hello Heritage Members,

Happy New Year to everyone. I am looking forward to getting back to inperson workshops and meetings later this year and I hope you are too.

In the meantime, let us try to stay engaged and creative. We are having another Art Challenge at our online meeting on January 13 and the details are in this newsletter if you would like to give it a try. I know it's been a real challenge for me to create something from an abstraction of shapes and an excellent exercise in stretching my imagination.

With the holidays behind us, we are going to refocus on finding a new in-person venue for one of our shows. Since the Bemis Library reduced our opportunities from two shows to one a couple of years ago, we have been struggling to find another place to show our art. We will be looking for a "Venue Tsar (or Tsars)" to head up the search this spring. If you are able to help out, please let me or someone else on the Board know. We really need someone to jump in!

Here is to a Happy 2021 with plenty of good news. Cheers!

Patty Nash

President

December Highlights

Online card making workshop with Karen Pancoast

December 5, 2020

In the midst of holiday preparations, this workshop was a delightfully relaxing morning exploring the potential of hand-made greeting cards. Our leader, artist Karen Pancoast, had assembled packages of materials that were mailed to us before the workshop. She included card stock and envelopes, decorative papers, washi tape, stick-on embellishments, and other supplies for the morning. With these we were able to experiment with new ideas and techniques as she led us through the process of making some of her favorite card designs. I appreciated receiving the package of supplies -- I did not have to go out shopping!

So, we gathered on Zoom with our cups of coffee, watched Karen's demos and made our own cards. Karen also offered a wealth of information about other techniques and materials that she often uses. Thank you, Karen, for a fun morning!

Thank you, Carolyn, for the nice write up.



Carolyn Moershel



Janet Ford

Upcoming Shows

2021 Healing Arts Show

The Heritage Fine Arts Guild is pleased to announce 2021 Healing Arts Show. The paintings can be found on our website at https://www.heritage-guild.com/2021-healing-arts-show-selected-artwork.html.

The paintings will be displayed at the Castle Rock Adventist Hospital in Castle Rock from Jan 6-March 31, 2021 if you would like to see them in person. From there, a limited number of them will move to the Denver Community Credit Union in Littleton from May-Aug. Please share this information with anyone that might be interested. Most of the artwork is for sale.

Congratulations to all of those selected for the show!



"Golden Apple Orchard" by Sheryl Hutchings



Paint Day Thursdays

The Thursday paint day has been suspended due to construction at
Ascension Lutheran Church and also due to the increase of Covid. We
anticipate that Paint Day will resume by the end of April 2021





The Heritage Fine Arts Guild is supported by a grant from the Scientific and Cultural Facilities District.





This email was sent to imopalann@gmail.com

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Heritage Fine Arts Guild \cdot Heritage Fine Arts Guild \cdot PO Box 2987 \cdot Centennial, CO 80161 \cdot USA

